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Every student eagerly awaits right from their time of admission for their most remarkable event 

of the college “FRESHER’S PARTY”. The 12th of November 2022 was as a memorable day in 

the life of every fresher of the academic year 2022-2023 batch at SRIMCA – MBA, Uka 

Tarsadia University. The fresher’s day was filled with excitement, joy, music, enthusiasm, 

laughter, and happiness. 

It is the day when seniors and juniors finally bond and unite to celebrate being part of the 

college. Students were welcomed with so much enthusiasm which was organized by “– The 

Cultural Club” & Student’s Council in the Shrimad Hall. 

The inauguration of the event was started by Ganesh Vandana. The directors address the freshers 

and wish them a bright future and learning for upcoming academic years. The students 

performed various dances, drama, poetry, and skills. Mr. Fresher and Ms. Fresher was the most 

amazing event for juniors. The party ends with a DJ evening.  

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

  


